September 2006 Minutes

The club meeting was held on September 21st at the American Legion Post in North Judson. 

We had 13 members present.

Discussion Items:

Tom, W9QN spoke about the Peoria Hamfest and recommended it as one to attend next year. 
Hugh talked about a new computer to ham radio site and it is just starting out, but he finds it interesting. He met an old Knox resident who knows a lot of ham radio history about Knox.  

A collection was taken up to renew the Club call.
The Christmas party was discussed.  It was suggested by all that we go to the Country Garden in Knox.

Tony is going to place some ads in the local papers about the upcoming Technician class on October 3rd.

Levi reminded everyone that the Special Event at Radioville will be on October 7th from 9 to 2.  Radioville is located on Highway 421 south of Starke County.

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m.
